
To whom it may concern,

        In regards to Succession of Operators Application for Mortensen's Landscape & Irrigation LLC., 
for permit number M-1994-081, at this time we would like to formally request a further extension on 
our due date. We would like to extend it to August 9, 2024.

        Thank you,

Brandon Garrison
Operations Manager
Mortensen's L & I
719-580-7006


